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Leebcor Services awarded $7.8 million contract for design/build Marine Corps Reserve Center 
 

 

An artist concept drawing shows the proposed exterior elevation of the new $7.89 million facility in Millington, Tenn.   

WILLIAMSBURG – April 5, 2013 – Leebcor Services, LLC has been awarded a $7.89 million 
contract from the Naval Engineering Facilities Command (NAVFAC), Midwest, to design and 
construct a Marine Corps Reserve Training Center (MCRC) and adjacent vehicle maintenance 
facility in Millington, Tenn.  
 
This MCRC will provide weapons storage areas, classrooms, administrative and medical offices, 
assembly space, and storage for the Marine Corps. The vehicle maintenance facility will house 
administrative spaces in addition to vehicle maintenance bays. Both the MCRC and vehicle 
maintenance facility will have steel-framed structure with concrete foundation, concrete floors 
and masonry walls. 
 
Design on this project is complete, and mobilization on the site began in November 2013 with 
anticipated completion in October 2014.   
  
Leebcor Services, LLC is a general contractor located in Williamsburg, Va., dealing primarily in 
design-build and government contracts.  For more information on Leebcor Services, LLC, visit 
www.leebcorservices.com.  
 
Michael Baker Jr., Inc. is a professional services firm with more than 100 offices located 
throughout the country.  For more information on Michael Baker Jr., Inc., visit 
www.mbakercorp.com.  
 

### 
 
For inquiries about Leebcor Services, LLC, please contact Summer Gladden, Marketing 
Coordinator by phone, 757-220-5577, or e-mail, summer.gladden@leebcorservices.com. 


